
Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

Please be reminded that all after school clubs are running today and tomorrow (Wednesday 

15th March and Thursday 16th March). The only club NOT running tonight is Harmonize, 

which was previously communicated.  

If your child's class is closed today and/or tomorrow due to strike action but they usually 

attend an after-school club on a Wednesday or Thursday, they are more than welcome to 

attend their after-school club. If you are wanting your child to attend their afterschool club, 

please bring them through reception at 3:30pm where we will register them in, and they will 

be ready to collect at 4:30pm at the usual club exit location.  

Many thanks, 

Two Mile Ash School  

 


